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In Mission: 
 
I’m in Guatemala as I write this report, participating in a pastor and leaders 
conference on Transformation.  I’m leading in worship each day and doing a 
concert for the SETECA seminary’s 86th anniversary gala.   Most importantly, 
I’m also visiting and encouraging our EPC and Central missionaries, Paul and 
Elizabeth Branch.  Central member and missionary, Michael Miller will join with me tomorrow for the conference 
and we’ll have a couple of days of R & R to talk about his work in Honduras and future.  It’s always a joy and 
privilege to be with our missionaries and to pray with them and encourage them. 
 
I will be taking a team of seven to Paris in June (14-24) for the annual Paris Prayer conference where we pray for 
the city and visit the work going on there.  We will visit with our Central missionaries, Malia Bridwell and the Farrely 
family a well. 
 
Later in the year, I will be visiting our missionaries in Brazil, Luciano and Luciene Pires and sharing for their Mission 
week from Dec. 2-10.  I’ll be preaching and giving an outreach concert and spending some time with their new 
church plant (over 100 members in the first year!) 
 
I may also be returning to Iraq in Dec. to work with our missionary, Jamal, as he takes food, clothing and Gospel 
ministry to the refugee camps, front line military personnel and to the Iraqi people. 
 
Missions Weekend: 
We had a wonderful Mission week and the events were well attended by our congregation.  Two full houses for the 
outreach concerts that benefited the Jubilee Christian Development Corp. in the city raised more than $12,000 for 
them.  The Saturday seminar on Islam was well attended and we had our usual full house for the Sunday Mission 
luncheon where several of our missionary guests shared.  Thanks for those of you who also supported the 
weekend. 
 
PERSONAL: 
I’ve just returned from a week in Alaska celebrating my granddaughter, Afton’s first birthday.  We had a great time 
with Mandy & Brian and it was a good rest between the Mission week and my trip to Guatemala. 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  
The	
  Mayfield	
  family	
  is	
  doing	
  well	
  and	
  we	
  appreciate	
  the	
  love	
  and	
  support	
  of	
  our	
  Central	
  family.	
  	
  Thanks	
  for	
  your	
  
continued	
  prayers	
  for	
  me	
  and	
  for	
  the	
  ministry	
  and	
  my	
  appreciation	
  to	
  all	
  of	
  you	
  for	
  the	
  honor	
  of	
  being	
  recognized	
  as	
  
your	
  “Pastor!”	
  	
  
	
  
~Randy	
  


